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Thursday 23rd January 2020

Letting the Light of Jesus Shine Through

Worship Reflection
God of light,

Shine in our hearts so that we can
bring joy and hope to other people,
especially those who are frightened,
sick, lonely or hungry.

Amen.

Birthdays this week

Happy birthday this week to:
Hugo Hamer, Aedan Cox, Louis Taylor, Oskar Ogryzek,
Luca Townsend-Kendall,

School Meals

We will be on Week 3 of the menu next week.

Year 3 & 4 Mass

There will be a Mass on Wednesday 29" January at
9.30am for the children in Year 3 & 4. You are all invited,

so please come along if you are able to.

Girls Hair

Can all the girls please have their hair tied up for

school? Thank you.

RE Celebration: Theme — Community
The RE Worship is on the theme Community and will be
led by Year 4. This will be on Monday 3™ February at
2.45pm and all the Year 4 parents are invited.
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Firstly, thank you so much for your cooperation and
understanding last week. If there was any way we
could have opened school on Monday and Tuesday,
we would have found it. | am pleased to report that
we have all been toasty warm since. More work
needs doing on one of the boilers and the bills have
certainly piled up this week.

Many of you will know by now that we are in the
middle of an archdiocesan 2020 Synod. The synod
aims for us all to deepen our faith and really take
our gospel values out into the world. This fits so
beautifully with our mission prayer of letting Jesus's
light shine through in all we think, say and do. We
have now moved onto our third theme of the

synod which is about prayer. Over the next few
weeks we will be encouraging the children to reflect
on prayer, how we do it and what sort of things can
help us pray well. | have found the Synod sheets to
be extremely helpful so please look at it and discuss
some of the points with your children. They are on
our website under the section on Catholic Life.
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Can | please ask that if you have not filled in the RE
survey, to do so by Friday please so that we can
collate the results in time for our RE inspection.

Mrs Gallagher
Headteacher
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